

DAVID P. JOYCE MEMBER OF CONGRESS 14TH DISTRICT OF OHIO

CONGRESS OF THE UNITED STATES

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
WASHINGTON, D.C.

COMMITTEE ON APPROPRIATIONS

December 30, 2019

Dear Mr. Kiko,

Considering that the U.S. is currently over \$22 trillion in debt, I respectfully request that any remaining balance above \$25,000 authorized to be used by my office from the Members Representational Allowance (MRA) for Legislative Year 2019 be transferred to the Treasury for the purposes of deficit reduction.

Please respond with confirmation that the request to transfer funds to the Treasury will be honored. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

David P. Joyce

Member of Congress